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4th February 2016 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 5th February – Film Club 3.20-5.30pm 

Tuesday 9th February – Puppet show assembly for the children 

Wednesday 10th February – Assembly in St Mary’s Church 2.45pm all welcome 

Friday 12th February – APPOLOGIES but we cannot offer Breakfast and Books today – CANCELLED 

Non-uniform day, please bring tombola prizes for the friends (Children will be making posters 

for the Fun Day) 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY – PLEASE COLLECT ALL LOST PROPERTY  

Monday 22nd February – BACK TO SCHOOL  

Wednesday 24th February – Craft club begins – £20 for 5 weeks – letter to follow 

Fri 26th February – Film Club 3.20-5.30pm  

2nd March – 4th March – How Hill Residential 

Friday 4th March – Federation Club 3.20 – 5pm 

Monday 7th March – Reception to Y4 trip to Easton and Otley College-Farming day 

Friday 11th March – Federation day, letter to follow 

Saturday 12th March – FRIENDS OF COLKIRK ACADEMY FUN DAY 

Tuesday 15th March – Reception and Y1 trip to Gressenhall-letter to follow 

Wednesday 16th March – Seahorses science day at Norwich Cathedral 

17th – 22nd March – French Residential 

Thursday 24TH March – Easter service in St Mary’s Church 2.30pm – all welcome 

Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 29th March – Holiday play Day in school 9.30 – 2pm – £10 per child - register your interest to 

the office ASAP. 

Monday 11th April – BACK TO SCHOOL 

Please remember that Breakfast and Books, Maths and Muffins and Federation Club are open to all 

and children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Wonderful to have the Friends of Colkirk Academy up and running again. Huge thank you’s to everyone 

who is getting involved. The children will directly benefit from all your efforts. 

Thank you for the collection for Save the Children and clothes donations, we raised £39 and received 

15 black bin bags of clothes. Thank you again for your generosity and kind donations. 
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Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who are supporting reading in school. And thank you to 

Mrs Kosbab for taking up the position of Parent Governor.  

For the second half of this term Sea Turtles Y4 learning group will be attending Forest 

Schools every Wednesday 9.30-11.30am (except for Weds 2nd March). All years/learning 

groups will attend Forest School this academic year but the groups do not follow numerically. 

Children need to wrap up in warm outdoor clothes and must have coats and suitable outdoor 

footwear, preferably wellies, as they are outside for 2 hours. Please send a spare pair of 

shoes for their return to school. 

             

Please ensure payment and orders for school dinners, milk and toast are paid in on 

Friday’s for the following week. Please hand in ALL monies in sealed envelopes. Payments 

are much safer in envelopes with your child’s name and what the money is for written on 

it. Envelopes are available in the foyer; please take them as you need them. 

 

Children need to be in school by 8.50 each day. The door will be opened at 8.40.  Please 

inform us of absence as soon as possible. Messages can be left on the school answerphone. 

Although head teachers are no longer allowed to authorise absences, if you know in 

advance that your child needs to be away from school please fill in an absence request 

form. All children need to have the correct PE kit in school daily.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emma Yerby Smith 

Head of School  


